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You will recall last fall in Washington you and Dr. Dunham
felt that it would be desirable for me to visit the ABCC in order
to review part of your program and discuss problems of mutual
interest. October 1969 seemed an appropriate time. I have been
in touch with Dr. Cronkite, Chairman of the Medical Department,
in regard to this visit and he is endeavoring at this time to
procure the necessary funds for this travel. If you feel it is

still desirable for me to make this visit I would appreciate your
sending me any protocols of work in progress that you feel that
we could discuss to advantage. If this trip is approved I will

probably also visit the new High Commissioner of the Trust Terri-
tory at Saipan enroute to Japan and may also possibly attend at
least some of the meetings of the International Congress of
Radiology, October 6 - ll.

I look forward a great deal to my possible visit with you.
. With best personal regards.

RAC: jr

ec: Dr. C. L. Dunham

Dr. V. P. Bond L
Dr. E. P. Cronkite.

Sincerely,

Robert A. Conard, M.D.

 


